Dear Lower School Parent,

In an effort to promote both a love of math and an appreciation for the beauty that it entails we will be providing summer math activities that we feel will help bolster your child's confidence entering the 2021/2022 school year. While this is optional work, we are encouraging your child to participate in some form.

We are providing you with a ten week calendar with daily math activities. Some of these suggestions may be to solve a problem, look for math in their everyday world, or play a math game with someone at home. There are fluency practice sheets as well. These are suggestions for Monday through Friday, although you certainly could do them as it suits your family's schedule. Your child can mark off the days that they have completed on the calendar to keep track and use the journals to solve any of the problems.

A PDF with the calendar and the activities may be found in the summer work section of the Porter Gaud website. Please remember that these are suggestions and not a requirement. When we return to school in August we will have a celebration of math with our classmates to get everyone ready for a great year in the math classroom.

Have a wonderful summer!